
ACADEMIC SUPPORT - The BATCAVERN 

Do you feel anxious about Anatomy and Physiology? Are you intimidated by Introduction to 

Biology? Get the jitters over General Biology?  

Originally, there was just the BATCAVERN which recently moved to the top floor of the Rowley 

Center, CSE 306, in Middletown and which enjoys beautiful panoramic views of the campus. 

Then there was BATCAVERN II, equally friendly and inviting, located in its own beautiful 

location in Newburgh’s Kaplan Hall, room 230. The BATCAVERN staff members have been 

through it. The students in the BATCAVERNs have been through it or are going through it now: 

but through comprehensive preparation and support, you can conquer your fears and even have 

fun. Here in a quiet, congenial atmosphere you can get the support you need to succeed. 

BATCAVERN stands for Biology and Allied Technologies Center for Audio-Visual Education/

Registered Nurse. The BATCAVERN is part lab, part library, part tutoring center, and part 

support group for students in Biology and  Health Professions. You can work individually, or in a 

group, in a friendly setting. While our knowledgeable staff members in the Middletown 

BATCAVERN can help you to find the answers to your questions and give you encouragement, 

the Newburgh BATCAVERN II caters to students working independently or in individual or 

group tutoring. Our Practice Practical Exams are particularly popular. Individual and group 

tutoring are available by appointment. 

Resources include: models; microscopes and slides; textbooks and lab manuals; computers with 

internet access; free access to the A & P textbook companion website and customized learning 
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materials. [Student:] When I found out that the Rowley building first opened up, I was so excited 

because I love finding new places to study. I guarantee that biology students will benefit from the 

BATCAVERN because it offers practice lab practicals, private group study rooms. When I am 

not in class I spend about 98% of my time in the Batcave during the week. My favorite part of 

the Batcave is knowing that all of the students in here have something in common. Whether you 

take Intro to Bio, Anatomy and Physiology, Microbiology or any other science courses that 

SUNY Orange has; the BATCAVERN and it’s staff are here to help you throughout the entire 

semester. So please take advantage of what SUNY Orange has to offer and stop by the 

BATAVERN. Hours can be found online via MySUNYOrange under Academic Support Center 

on the Student Services/Resources tab. 
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